From: Josh Dennis 
Sent: Monday, April 01, 2019 3:46 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: RE: Washington DC Trip

Steve,

I have returned from my meeting in Washington, D.C. where in my role on the DHS Science and Technology First Responder Group Executive Committee I was briefed on emerging issues and provided guidance. DHS paid for air, hotel and the federal per diem.

Thank you

Respectfully,
Josh

Joshua M. Dennis
The Chicago Fire Department
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